

Thursday 17th October 2024





Diary dates

Dates for the academic year can be found on our website



Tuesday 29th October School Re-opens 8.50



Wednesday 6th November Parents Evening 15.30 - 18.00



Thursday 7th November Parents Evening 15.30 - 18.00



Monday 11th November Anti-Bullying Week



Wednesday 13th November Open Day for New Foundation Parents 15.30 - 17.30



Tuesday 19th November Open Day for New Foundation Parents 15.30 - 17.30



Tuesday 26th November Intra-Schools Sports 2



Wednesday 27th November Dance Festival Rehearsal – Winter Gardens 15.00



Polite Parking Notice

Just a polite notice to remind parents and carers about not parking in the Zig Zag Zones and on Double Yellow lines outside school when dropping their children off in the mornings or collecting them in the evenings.

Parking restrictions are in force from 08:00 to 17:00. Parking wardens do patrol the area and will issue tickets accordingly.

Can we also remind you not to drop children off on the wrong side of the road opposite the shops as this is an already congested area and presents a risk to a child crossing the road in this area. We have been made aware of a near miss incident that occurred on Wednesday morning when a child crossed the road unsupervised into the path of a vehicle moving along the road. Fortunately, on this occasion the driver of the vehicle had spotted the child and was able to take appropriate evasive action. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this matter.

Headteacher's Message

I'm not sure where Autumn Term One has gone; what a great half term it has been!

Our Foundation Stage children are settled into school life, and it is wonderful to see them sharing their learning.

This week it was our Harvest Festival at All Saints led by Y2 on Tuesday and Y4 today. Thank you to all that came to support and also to our staff who supported our children. A special mention must go to Mrs Blundell, who stepped into the role of Patrick the mouse last minute. Thank you all for your support this half-term and for making me feel so welcome.

I hope you have a wonderful half term and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 29th October.

Mrs Barr

Where to read Anchor News

You can also read the recent issues of Anchornews on our school website www.anchorsholme.co.uk We also share information on Class Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X (formerly known as Twitter)









The week in pictures













Junior Leadership Team News

This week we had our **Junior** Leadership photo taken. We all looked very smart. This weeks fun fact was A crocodile cannot stick its tongue out. Have a lovely half term everyone.



Blackpool FC Community Trust Sports Camp





Blackpool FC Community Trust are running a Sports Camp here at Anchorsholme Academy! The first club will be during half term from 21st - 25th October.

This is just for Anchorsholme children with a limited amount of only 30 places. It will run from 8am to 5pm and will take place in KS1

Please follow the link below https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolf c/bfcct-october-sports-camp-at-anchorsacademy-1.html



Thank you ameryone who attended our Curriculum Celebration this week - Blackpool vs

Year 6 had an amazing time showing off everything they have learnt this half term. The votes showed that most of us would prefer to live in Vegas and we all LOVE the illuminations that much that we would like to















If you have a child who will be starting school in **September 2025** and would like them to attend a **FANTASTIC** school, then please come to one of our:

Open Evenings 3:30-4.30pm or 4.30-5:30pm

Wednesday 16th October or Wednesday 13th November 2024



Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215



TOGETHER WE ACHIEVE

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX









































Casual Minibus Drivers needed



We will shortly be advertising for casual minibus drivers to drive our school minibuses.

No previous experience required as training will be provided.
Drivers must be over the age of 23 and hold a full car driving licence for two years or more.

Please contact the school office to express your interest.

Kirkham Grammar School

We are excited to announce our Twilight Taster Evening on **Thursday 14th November** at Kirkham Grammar School, designed for Year 6 pupils to experience a range of subjects offered in Senior School. These sessions will give students a 'taste' of subjects such as PE, Art, Design Technology, Geography, Classics, and English.

We kindly ask for your assistance in sharing this information with Year 6 parents at your school. The events are a wonderful opportunity for pupils to engage in fun and educational activities while exploring their interests in a supportive environment.

To book a place for their children, parents can use the following link: https://kirkhamgrammar.simplybook.it/v2/#book

We appreciate your support in helping us reach local Year 6 families, and we look forward to welcoming your students to Kirkham Grammar School.



